

MEACHAM FIELD . FORT WORTH, TEXAS . TELEPHONE 6-1183

June 29, 1950

Office of Regional Operations Director Southern Region

Dear Mr. Carter:

We are very pleased to learn of the unanimous action taken by the Fort Worth City Council, supported by the many fine citizens, to rename the new airport "Amon G. Carter", and thus give proper recognition to you for the many years of loyal faith and personal efforts to the advancement of aviation as a whole; and, especially, air transportation.

American Airlines, as a company, has indeed been more than fortunate to have had you as a guiding factor, spirit of leadership and inspiration to all of us in the building of this company. We are proud of the facts and desire to tell you how we feel.

Mrs. McFail and I appreciated being counted among your many guests and enjoyed meeting many of your friends and newspaper associates at your recent party at Shady Oaks. Thank you very much for your kind invitation.

Mrs. Mac joins me with our best wishes in the years to come.

W. P. McFail

Mr. Amon G. Carter, Fort Worth Star Telegram, 400 W. 7th St., Fort Worth, Texas.

